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2024 Presidents Report 
 

This year has been another great year of expanding our expertise.  
 
The building of the CNC machine has enabled a new direction of projected shed 

output, which may help our future income.  
 
The metalwork area has continued to be an expanding project, and plenty of work 

has been carried out.  
 
We must have projects that enable all our members to feel that they are an 

essential and integral part of our shed. It is also imperative that we 
keep our own perceived importance capped so that other members enjoy 
being part of the group.  

 
We have welcomed some new members and their projects to keep us in touch with 
the realities of the shed’s aims in being available to all groups.  

 
The group has had ongoing medical issues, but members have met these 
challenges as we should.  

 
Shed overcrowding has become an issue, and at the last committee meeting, it was 
discussed, and maybe a solution arose with the possibility of another building that 

may alleviate our storage issues and provide storage for other parties. 
 

Once again, I am proud to be a member of the shed because of the respect and 
concern we show each other at all times. 
 

They said always follow your dreams. 
 
Dick Puttyfoot 

President 
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